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May 15, 1954

¢ Dr. Melvin L. levine -
- Honolulu Office

Dear Mel:

Thank you ﬁery much for the Well 1 water analysis.
I compared the sum of theeguivelents of the anion with the

sum of the cations and thay did not agree, Uhat anions
eould have mixed?

Sincerely, -

W. W, Aldrich
WWA/mn
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" RAWAIIAN PINEAPULE COMBANY

LIMITED

INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

HONOLULU OFFICE

s | | My 11, 1954

ECI EIVE
LA 13 1954

Mr. We We Aldrich 75(HSCI S

Lensi Office
.Dear Bill:

The three samples of water from Well No. 1, as mentiomed
in your teletype to George Felton, No. 14, dated April 13, 1954,
have been received and snalyzed. The accompanying teble gives
the results of the analysis. '

We will be expecting the additional samples at the end of
the: 1954 pumping period, presumably some time next fall. Would
you inform Nr. C. He Wells directly at the time those semples are
being sent?

If there is other information which you would like relative
te these semples we would be glad to do what we can to furnish it.

b Sincerely,

‘ Melvin L. Levine
ccs NEW
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4-26-54

Calcium (Ca) LBE prm . B 86
Megnesium (Mg) " 106 162
Sodium {Na) " 95 100
Boron (B} : " 13 23
Chloride (C1) " : 311 446
~ Sulfate (S04) " 68 76
'2 Bicarbonate (HCOg) | " . 125 '132
%'*‘-._EPhosPha'be (POy) ' oo 4 1
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